
STATE REPRESENTATIVE

Frank Smith

Proudly Serving the 118th District | Milford

Dear Neighbor, 

I am honored to represent the interests of Milford residents 
as I work with fellow legislators to address the many pressing 
issues facing the Connecticut General Assembly. Realizing 
the effect of the pandemic on the lives of the residents of 
the State, my focus is on ways to support the recovery of our 
economy and community needs. I currently serve as the Vice 
Chair of the Housing committee and serve on the Education 
and Environment committees, giving me the opportunity 
to shape the conversation on items of importance to our 
community. 

Please feel free to reach out to me with issues, concerns, or 
suggestions so I know how to more effectively serve you. Your 
input will help me make Milford an even better place to live, 
work and play. My office staff and I are available to assist you 
with many of the State agencies and programs including, but 
not limited to, those mentioned in this brochure. 

Thank you for allowing me the opportunity to serve you. I will 
continue to work hard to validate the trust that you have placed 
in me. 

Sincerely,

Frank Smith
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I am here to help with:

•	 Business Support
•	 Covid-19 Related Needs
•	 Health Insurance
•	 Mental Health Services
•	 Navigating State Agencies
•	 Resources for Seniors
•	 Veterans Benefits
•	 Unemployment

Legislative Office Building, Room 4000
Hartford, CT 06106-1591
Phone: 860-240-1479

Email: Frank.Smith@cga.ct.gov

One of the best ways to stay up-to-date  
is by signing up for my e-blasts. 

Sign up online at  
www.housedems.ct.gov/SmithF 
to get my legislative updates!

www.facebook.com/RepFrankSmith

FOLLOW ME ON SOCIAL MEDIA

CONTACT INFORMATION
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Workforce Development
•	 Employment opportunities www.das.state.ct.us
•	 Job training www.ctdol.state.ct.us/gendocs/training.html

Healthcare Access
•	 Resolving concerns or issue with healthcare coverage 

ct.gov/dss/cwp/view.asp?a=2353&q=305218
•	 Understanding your healthcare rights ct.gov/oha 
•	 Medicare Benefits & Services www.ssa.gov

Mental Health
•	 Department of Mental Health and Addiction Services ct. 

gov/dmhas
•	 Suicide Prevention www.preventsuicidect.org/
•	 Community Services www.211.org

Senior Care
•	 Assistance programs www.ct.gov/agingservices
•	 Support for caregivers www.ct.gov/agingservices/lib/ 

agingservices/caregiver/ctcaregiversupportgroups.pdf

Resources for Youth
•	 At-risk youth advocacy cca-ct.org/about-us/
•	 Care for the intellectually or developmentally disabled 

www.ct.gov/ctcdd

Unemployment Resources
•	 Unemployment Website www.filectui.com
•	 Call 860-967-0493 or 1 800-956-3294

COVID-19 Resources 
•	 Vaccine Information portal.ct.gov/Vaccine-Portal
•	 Relief and Support portal.ct.gov/Coronavirus/Relief-and-

Support
•	 Business Resources portal.ct.gov/Coronavirus/

Information-For/Business-Resources

COVID-19 ASSISTANCE
Whether you are in need of a vaccine or Covid-19 testing 
location, having trouble navigating unemployment or 
are looking for assistance obtaining services related to 
utilities, housing or food, my staff and I will guide you 
through the processes.

SENIORS
Connecticut provides many resources for seniors as 
well as their caregivers and advocates through the 
State Department on Aging. I can connect you with 
information on health and wellness programs, heat and 
energy assistance, and housing initiatives all tailored 
for our senior residents. 

VETERANS AFFAIRS
My office is ready to help our veterans and their families 
as they navigate benefits, healthcare, and support 
programs offered through the Department of Veterans 
Affairs.

CONSUMER PROTECTION
I can assist you if you have been the victim of unfair 
business practices or have been the victim of identity 
theft. With so much of the economy now found online, it 
is more important than ever to protect consumers from 
fraud and discrimination.

SMALL BUSINESS
The pandemic has had a massive, negative impact 
on many of our local businesses. To help combat this 
impact, Connecticut has a dedicated website with 
resources for small business assistance. Please visit 
business.ct.gov/recovery for more information or reach 
out to my office for help navigating these services. 

HEALTHCARE
If you have a concern about your access to healthcare 
or insurance coverage please call my office. The Office 
of the Healthcare Advocate and I will work together 
to help you. Additionally, our state’s insurance 
marketplace, AccessHealth CT can be visited at 
www.accesshealthct.com.


